
August 26, 2013

CaribbeanLink, Inc.
7408 W. Commercial Boulevard, #243
Lauderhill, FL 33319

RE:  To surrender 214 International license

Dear Ms. Adrienne Downs:

At this time, CaribbeanLink, Inc. will like to surrender the 214 International license it currently 
possesses.  Currently, we do not have any customers that would benefit from this license; 
therefore, we have no use for it.  The license is file under # ITC2142002071700363.  The date 
of surrender would be December 31, 2012.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at either (954) 545-8560 or (305) 495-
1093.

Regards,

Leon McCalla
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